
From: Teri Fisher <tfisher50@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org> 
Subject: Fw: Permit parking signage on Pine Ave. between Kansas St. and Washington St. 

 
From: Teri Fisher <tfisher50@hotmail.com> 
 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:25 PM 
To: allcityofficials@elsegundo.org <allcityofficials@elsegundo.org> 
Cc: esassoon@elsegundo.org <esassoon@elsegundo.org>; John Costa <tiprider47@gmail.com>; 
teri.hogoboom@gmail.com <teri.hogoboom@gmail.com>; Art Lavalle <arthur.lavalle@gmail.com>; 
Lisa_mammone@hotmail.com <Lisa_mammone@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Permit parking signage on Pine Ave. between Kansas St. and Washington St. 
  
Dear Officials, 
 
The residents of El Segundo would like to officially request that permit parking signage be 
added on Pine Ave. between Kansas St. and Washington St. Please see the attached letters. 
Thank you, 
Teresa Fisher & John Costa 
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